
Engineering Faculty Document No. 95-22 

To:  The Engineering Faculty 

From:  The Faculty of Mechanical Engineering 

RE:  Expiration of Biomedical Engineering Concentration 

The removal of the Biomedical Concentration is requested since it is not offered by the Weldon School 
of Biomedical Engineering.  This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a 
recommendation for approval. 

Description:  ME is requesting to expire the Biomedical Concentration. 

Reason:  Confirmation has been received from the Weldon School that there is no Biomedical 
Engineering Concentration offered. 

 

_________________________ 

ME Department Head 


